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Principal’s Note:  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Kia Ora 
 
I do hope that you have managed to adjust to the 
ongoing restrictions of Level 2. 
It is certainly good to see the school now back in full 
swing with nearly all students attending. 
Children have adjusted well to returning to school with 
Teachers reporting that all learning programmes are well 
underway.  
 
I would like to thank you for your understanding with 
having to sign in when entering the school and realise it 
can be a bit inconvenient. However, everyone has 
adjusted to this and it is much appreciated. 
 
With the Government soon going to consider the 
possibility of moving to Level 1 sometime next week, it 
will be important to understand what that means for us 
as a School community.  
 
As this information becomes available I will let you know. 
 
Once again thank you for all your support and 
encouragement as we move through this interesting 
time. 
 

 
Kind regards 
Ngā mihi nui 
Mark Lewington 

New Students 

Welcome to the following new 

students who have started at HPS: 

Kaden Ding and Dwayne Pereira  

SCHOOL 

MEMORIES 

School Photos will be 

taken on  

23rd and 24th June 

 

 

Grow learners, Develop 
citizens 
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Onehunga Books and 
Stationery 

Onehunga Books & Stationery are moving from 

175 Onehunga Mall and will be located at: 

251 Onehunga Mall (next to BNZ) 

 

Hillsborough Home Learning Review 

Please click this link to give feedback on the home learning. 

https://forms.gle/Lqq7hLdVco6z1kZc6 

Term Events 
     

June  
 
23rd School Memories 
24th School Memories 
25th BOT Meeting 
 

July 
2nd Open Afternoon 
 
    
  
   
    
     

During COVID-19 alert Level 2, the children’s Community Dental Service has reopened 

some of its clinics for children with urgent dental care needs. 

We will be in contact with you if your child requires an urgent appointment. 

Alternatively, if your child is in pain, or you have immediate concerns about their teeth, 

please phone 0800 TALK TEETH to speak with one of our therapists. 

We are not able to offer routine appointments just yet, but we will let you know as soon 

as this changes. 

This means that your child’s routine appointment may be delayed. 

For more information, search for ‘ARDS’ on the Waitemata DHB website. 

Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. 

The Children’s Community Dental Service. 

https://forms.gle/Lqq7hLdVco6z1kZc6


 

 
 
 

 

 
Android & iPhone App now available 
 
myKindo app is now available for iPhone and Android 
phones. If you like the flexibility of ordering anywhere, 
anytime then go ahead and download the app! 
Access via the app store, searching "mykindo" or by using 
the links below ï 

 
Android Google Play: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=nz.co.tgcl.mykindo 
iPhone App Store:  https://apps.apple.com/nz/app/mykindo/id1445622107 
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Positive Behaviour for Learning at Hillsborough Primary 

Teaching and noticing great behaviour using our 3 school values. 

Our focus for the last two weeks was: 

¶ Show kindness and create space 

This week we are focused on: 

 

¶ Make positive choices and follow instructions quickly. 
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Soccer with Billy Harris 
Billy's classes are held on Wednesdays on the field 8.00-8.45am. 

Billy is an ex All White and has been coaching in our school for over 
ten years. 

His classes are fun for boys and girls of any age with an emphasis 
on lots of ball contact to develop their coordination, skills and 

confidence. 
Check out Billy's website www.billyharris.co.nz and  
contact him on 027 2799042 to arrange a trial class 

 
 

 

*** Community News *** 

 
 

 

Speed limits are changing across Auckland 

On the 30th of June this year speed limits will change on many of the 
high-risk roads across our local road network.  

 

Find out more about Auckland Transport’s Safe Speeds 
programme: 
https://at.govt.nz/projects-roadworks/vision-zero-for -the-

greater-good/safe-speeds-programme/ 
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